
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
We have received an email to say that Deer Park School has changed on of its open days.  Please 
see the email below from Deer Park: 
 
The first of our two Open Mornings at Cirencester Deer Park School was originally planned for 
Monday 19 September 2022.  However, following confirmation of the date of the Queen’s funeral, 
which is a Bank Holiday, this Open Morning has now been moved to Monday 3 October 2022. 
 
The other previously scheduled dates are unchanged, so the full list for Open Events at Deer Park is 
now: 
 
Open Mornings: Tuesday 20 September and Monday 3 October 2022 – 9.15am – 11.00am(arrival 
between 9.10am and 9.30am) for a tour of the school with a pupil guide 
Open Evening: Wednesday 28 September 2022 – 5.30pm – 8.00pm(arrival between 5.30pm and 
6.45pm) with presentations in the Main Hall at 5.40pm, 6.20pm and 7.00pm 
 
We have updated our website to reflect this, but please can you help us by sharing this new date with 
your pupils/parents who may be planning on attending, as it is contrary to the information previously 
published. 
 
Thank you for your help with this. 
 
Regards – Allison Boucher – Head’s PA 
Cirencester Deer Park School 
 
Thank you 
 
Best wishes 

 


